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26 June 2020

Dear Parents

As another week draws to a close, we are another week closer to the summer holidays and the end of the academic school
year. It has certainly been an unusual summer term and it saddens me to think that tomorrow would have been our
summer party which has become a real highlight of the school calendar.

Class Parties

Despite the lack of a summer party for the whole school this year, we are planning parties for all children attending school,
in their classes. Full day parties will take place on Wednesday 8 July and half day parties on Thursday 9 July. Thank you
to those parents that have already agreed to help provide the party food, via our class reps. | know the teachers will
ensure the children have a lovely party with games, music and party food. If the children would like to dress up for the
day, they are welcome. If you are still accessing remote learning and would like your child to come in to school for the
party, please contact the school office to arrange this.

End of Term Arrangements

Term ends for all children on Thursday 9 July. Half day children will finish at their normal times of 11:40am or 3:40pm and
full day children will finish at the times below.

Garden farewell for full day children

For the full day children that will be leaving us at the end of term, we would like to invite you to the garden for a final
farewell on Thursday 9 July. There will be the opportunity to say goodbye to the teachers, other children and parents.
There will also be an opportunity for you to take a group photo, and perhaps one with your child’s teachers. The children
will be given an ice-cream and we will bid them farewell from here. As we are still observing social distance, we ask for
your cooperation and consideration of others as we manage the logistics for this. The timings will be as follows:

Class 9 -10.45am
Class 8 - 11.15am
Class 7 - 11.45am

Leaving Early

If you will be finishing before Thursday 9 July, please inform the office so that we can make sure we have any personal
possessions ready for you to take home.
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September 2020

For families returning to Broadhurst in the autumn, | look forward to sharing details of these arrangements with you next
week, including term dates, class lists and settling in arrangements.

Coronavirus safety

| would like to thank everyone for their efforts to make the school the safest environment we can and the drop off and
collection as smooth as possible for all. | would also like to please remind parents of the importance of keeping your
distance at these times. | appreciate in the very hot weather we have been experiencing there is not much shade on the
pavement but please continue to be mindful of others particularly as you collect buggies and scooters, as we are finding
this a particular ‘pinch point.” Please also be aware of other pedestrians, aside from Broadhurst parents, that may be
trying to pass.

We are very grateful for your continued adherence to the request to take your child’s temperature daily, before coming
to school, and if you are in any doubt that your child may not be 100% well, we would ask that you do not bring them to
school.

We have done so well, thus far, and | would love to reach the end of term without any issues rising on this front.
| hope that everyone has a lovely weekend and | look forward to seeing the children again on Monday.

Kindest regards
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Mrs Sylvester



